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Jimmie Eggers Superintendent/Principal
November 16, 2020

Our Marcume-lllinois Families,

All districts in Sutter County have received notification from Dr. Luu of the County Health Department.
A copy of the letter can be seen in the email sent to parents and on our website. 7™ and 8" grade are
mandated to go back to distance learning on November 237, 6" grade will also be on distance learning
as the grade levels all share teachers. We are truly sorry for the situation based on the COVID case
counts. Hopefully, we will see a drop in numbers so that are students can return soon.

For grades TK through 5™ grade we will be continuing with on campus learning. Given the high case
numbers, the probability that we may have to transition one or more grade level cohorts to distance
learning is high. We will do our best to continue with in-person learning for as long as our health
officials tell us it is safe.

Please know that if we close a grade level from in person learning, we will be unable to give out specific
details other than we have a potential COVID case. If your child has had any direct contact with the
case, you will be notified by contact tracers. HIPPA laws do not allow for us to give out specific
information.

The safety of your child, and their opportunity to learn is our top priority. We will continue to provide
the best instruction we can whether it is in person or online.

You and your family may have specific questions that have not been answered in this letter. Please feel
free to reach me by email or by cell phone so that | may answer those questions. My number is
(530)777-8016.

Sincerely,

Jimmie Eggers
Superintendent/Principal
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